
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Grant Watkins (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Vacant 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 19th May 26th May 2nd June 

Door Noel, Erice & Steve Noel, Erice & Steve Wayne & Jean S. 

Intercession Janice John O. Myron 

Computer Volunteer needed Volunteer needed Myron 

Sound Volunteer needed Jemma Suzanne 

Tea Steve Jenny Jan 

Birthday Prayers Cathy Sue Sue 

Church Lunch Church foyer John & Lorraine Church foyer 

‘Waiting on God’ Cathy Wayne Trevor 

Communion Sue 

9th June 

Wayne & Jean S. 

Michelle 

Myron 

Grant 

Michelle 

Lorraine 

Neil & Helen 

Cathy 



Upcoming Speakers 

26th May - Roger Bent 

2nd June - Wayne Ogden 

9th June - John Omundsen 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is being held in the Church foyer. 

All Welcome 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us by 
Peter Kempthorne. 

Weekly Prayer 

 Please pray for our leaders during our vacancy 

and especially for those who are bringing the    

message on a Sunday. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement 

Board and for our next Minister.  

The office is closed 

from Monday 20th 

May and reopens 

Wednesday 29th 

May. 

On the table: Bible League’s The 

Source; Barnabas Aid’s prayer 

booklet and magazine. 

We have on the 31st October 4pm-6pm, Thursday,  our  

annual LIGHTPARTY held at the Salvation Army Corps. 

Is there someone who would like to be involved? 

We're looking at having new inside games, to bring some 

change to the other years. New people to run an inside 

game for 2hrs.  It's a lot of fun!! 

It's great when we are able to support each other regardless 

of which church we belong to, as we all want others to 

know about Jesus.  

So PLEASE, if you can pass onto others or you yourself can ring me with an idea 

of  game that you can run, that would be fantastic.  

We normally get a large amount of children and Adults coming along. 

We also need prayer for no rain and for all that walk through the doors that they feel 

loved and through our actions and leaflets and messages that our community will 

know they have places they can turn to and belong, without discrimination.  

Thank you so much 

Jill and Wayne Matthews   Jill  027 7254958  

God’s Effective Communication 

Process Seminar 

Saturday 15th June 9 am to 4.30 pm 

Limited to 10 participants so register 

early. 

Brochures available on the foyer table. 

Parish Profile 

There are some copies of the Profile 

for you to read on the foyer table. 

If you would like a copy please 

phone the office and leave a      

message otherwise once you have 

read it please return it to the table. 

Jeremiah 

         Ministries  

Upper Room Ministry presents their latest one day seminar 

Mercy  June 15   9.30 - 3.00     $20 (Lunch provided) 

Belmont Church    Details on the notice board 


